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I wish to express my strong opinion that the definition of marriage should NOT BE 
REDFEFINED.Whilst acknowleding that all of us make mistakes in marriage and  child rearing I 
believe that a child has a right to be brought up by their natural parents and in the vast majority of 
cases this is best for the child.Whilst not wishing to deny a person their choice of lifestyle(providing it 
does not harm others),marriage should be for the natural relationship of male and female.ie.people of 
the same sex cannot procreate 


